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Mackeniie Valley

reviewboard.ca Review Board

November 16t, 2011

The Honourable John Duncan
 Minister, Aboriginal Affairs and Northern Development Canada
EXECUTIVE OFFICES
10 Wellington Street
Gatineau, Quebec K1A 0H4

Dear Minister Duncan,

RE: Reasons for Decision for Further Consideration of Measures from the 2007 Report of
Environmental Assessment of Encore Renaissance Resources Corp. (formerly
Consolidated Goldwin Ventures Inc.).

The Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board is pleased to submit the attached
Reasons for Decision for further consideration of measures from the 2007 Report of Environmental
Assessment of Encore Renaissance Resources Corp. (formerly Consolidated Goldwin Ventures Inc.)
Mineral Exploration Program (EA 0506-001).

On April 13th, 2010 the Minister of Aboriginal Affairs and Northern Development Canada (formerly
Minister of Indian Affairs and Northern Development Canada) wrote to the Review Board to

‘request further consideration of the measures contained in the.above noted Report of
Environmental Assessment, pursuant to s 130 (1)(b)(i) of the Mackenzie Valley Resource
Management Act. The attached Reasons for Decision document sets out the results of the Board’s
further consideration.

The Review Board would be pleased to respond to any questions you may have regarding the
Reasons for Decision.

Sincerely,

Attachment (1)




